18550 Millburn Road Wadsworth, IL 60083



Dear Parents,

I am sending a letter in reference to the various cost-saving options presented to the public at the Board of Education meeting that took place on August 16, 2010. The scenarios may be reviewed at:

http://www.millburn24.net/schoolboard.cfm?subpage=337144&adminActivate=1

Our Board of Education gave direction to the administration on September 7 at the Board Meeting to proceed with the three scenarios involving keeping the k-8 configuration for the November 2 referendum. The options for grade level centers as possibilities for the referendum were eliminated during the discussion that took place. The Board of Education will further narrow the scenarios at their Board Meeting taking place on September 20 to the final two.

These two final scenarios will be explained and outlined at the Community Forums being held on:

- Wednesday, September 22 at 7 PM at Millburn Central
- Wednesday, September 29 at 7 PM at Millburn West

Please consider joining us as these scenarios are presented. There will be Q & A after the initial presentations. We look forward to seeing you at one of the sessions.

Sincerely,

Dr. Ellen E. Mauer Superintendent

Millburn Central School 18550 Millburn Road • Wadsworth, IL 60083 Phone 847-356-8331 • Fax 847-356-9722 Millburn West School 640 Freedom Way • Lindenhurst, IL 60046 Phone 847-245-1600 • Fax 847-265-8198